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Citadel Broadcasting Company
KKMG(FM)  Pueblo, Colorado

Facility ID 11229
Ch. 255C   3.1 kW   641 m

Nature of The Proposal

Citadel Broadcasting Company (“Citadel”),  licensee of FM radio station KKMG(FM) 

(Ch. 255C, Pueblo, Colorado), herein seeks approval to construct an auxiliary antenna facility for 

the station having an effective radiated power (“ERP”) of 3.1 kW (circular polarization) and an 

antenna height above average terrain (“HAAT”) of 641 meters.  The proposed non-directional 

antenna will be side-mounted on an existing structure (ASR 1025328).  

The  use  of  existing  transmitting  locations  has  been  characterized  as  being 

environmentally preferable by the Commission,  according to  Note 1 of  §1.1306 of the FCC 

Rules.  No change in structure height is proposed, thus no change in current structure marking 

and lighting requirements is anticipated.  Therefore, it is believed that this application may be 

categorically excluded from environmental processing pursuant to §1.1306 of the Commission’s 

rules.  

Human Exposure to Radiofrequency Electromagnetic Field

As a consequence of operating the licensed KKMG facility at the multi-use Cheyenne 

Mountain facility, Citadel is familiar with employing measurements to assure that their facility 

complies  with  the  FCC  standards  for  human  exposure  to  radiofrequency  energy.   Upon 

completion of construction,  Citadel intends to conduct additional measurements to verify that 

operation of the proposed facility will not cause publicly accessible areas to exceed the general 

population/uncontrolled maximum exposure (“MPE”) limits  specified in §1.1310.  Thus,  the 

proposed KKMG would comply with the cited adopted guidelines. 

  

Safety of Workers and the General Public

As demonstrated herein,  excessive levels of RF energy attributable to KKMG will  be 

verified through post-construction measurements.  Consequently, members of the general public 
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will not be exposed to RF levels in excess of the FCC’s guidelines.  Nevertheless, site access will 

continue to be restricted and controlled and RF exposure warning signs are posted.  

With  respect  to  worker  safety, a  site  exposure  policy will  continue  to  be  employed 

protecting maintenance workers from excessive exposure when work must be performed on or 

near  the  antenna structures  in  areas  where high RF levels  may be present.   Such protective 

measures may include, but will not be limited to, restriction of access to areas where levels in 

excess  of  the  guidelines  may  be  expected,  power  reduction,  or  the  complete  shutdown  of 

facilities when work or inspections must be performed in areas where the exposure guidelines 

will be exceeded.  On-site RF exposure measurements may also be undertaken to establish the 

bounds of safe working areas.  Citadel will continue to coordinate exposure procedures with all 

pertinent stations. 

Conclusion

Based on the preceding, it is believed that the proposed facility is in compliance with 

§1.1307(b). 
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